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Fall 2014

Miss Quyên Dinh

qdinh@nvps.net     616-361-3450
Save the Dates!
3rd-4th Grade Concert

Tuesday, December 2nd 
7pm at the MAX Performing Arts Center

1st-2nd Grade Concert

Tuesday, March 3rd, 2015
7pm at the MAX Performing Arts Center

North Oakview Talent Show

April 1st, 2015
1:30pm at the MAX Performing Arts Center

Fourth Grade Celebration

June 3rd, 2015
9:30am at the MAX Performing Arts Center

Artist in Residence Program
We are pleased to announce that North Oakview has once again been chosen to be an Artist in Residence School for the 2014-2015 school year.  AIR Schools are provided with special music education experiences with the Grand Rapids Symphony. The NEF has graciously agreed to fund the AIR fee, along with transportation costs.  THANK YOU kindly for all your support!!

Stay posted for in-school performances and field trip dates!

3rd/4th grade recorders
4th graders who took their recorders home last year for the summer, please bring them in to school as soon as possible!  For 3rd graders who may already have a recorder, please turn them in to Miss Dinh with your name clearly labeled on the case. (Tip: Electrical tape works great in covering up old names) We will begin recorder instruction EARLY this year!
Introducing: North Oakview Chorus!
We are thrilled to announce to all 4th graders an opportunity to audition for the first-ever select choir, the North Oakview Chorus!  This is a group that will build students’ music reading, teamwork, and leadership skills.  This performance-based choir will have separate opportunities in concerts, ball games, and community outreach performances throughout the year.  It is a fantastic opportunity for all 4th graders to bond socially and musically right at the start of the school year!  Stay posted for more information to be sent home – auditions will begin mid-September.
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